
Home School Diary 
 
The children have had another fantastic week. We were 
very impressed with their transition from half days to full 
days. The children have taken it in their stride. I know 
they have enjoyed staying for their lunch too. It has been 
a fabulous start to their adventure at school.  

 
We have been getting to know our new friends this week 
and finding out more about each other.   
 
We have also been starting to develop our hand strength 
and fine motor skills, ready for writing. The children have 
enjoyed doing the dancing for our dough disco.  
 
We have also started phonics this week. The children have 

learnt m, a, s, d and t. They have been practising these 
sounds and using them to Fred Talk (sound out) words 
and even read some simple words. Amazing work.  

 

Home task  
For this week’s home task, we would like you to 
help us continue to learn about each other. 
Please ask/help your child to take a selfie with 
their favourite toy at home. 

 
Next week we will be thinking about people who 

help us in school, as well as starting to learn all 
about the number 1.  
 
We can’t wait. Have a lovely weekend.  


